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2010 Fiscal Impact Statement 
 

1. Bill Number:   HB 686 

 House of Origin  X  Introduced        Substitute        Engrossed 

 Second House       In Committee        Substitute        Enrolled 

 

2. Patron: Miller, J.H. 

 

3.  Committee: Health, Welfare and Institutions 

 

4. Title: Eliminating requirement for HPV vaccine 

 

5. Summary:  Eliminates the requirement of the human papillomavirus vaccine (HPV) for 

females. 

 

6. Fiscal Impact Estimates:  None. 

 

7. Budget Amendment Necessary:   No. 

  

8. Fiscal Implications:   None. 

 

9. Specific Agency or Political Subdivisions Affected:  Virginia Department of Health 

  

10. Technical Amendment Necessary:  No. 

  

11. Other Comments:  The bill removes the requirement that girls entering the 6
th
 grade receive 

the first dose of the HPV vaccine. This requirement was passed during the 2007 General 

Assembly session and became enacted on October 1, 2008.  HB 686 would not impact 

funding the Virginia Department of Health receives for the purchase of HPV vaccines.  The 

Virginia Department of Health is still required to provide the vaccine to eligible children who 

cannot afford to receive the vaccine through private insurance. 
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